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Thank you for your email. I can confirm that our advices continue to be that no written verdict/reasons for decision 

have been made public in relat ion to the Crown staff who were arrested in China. 
Joshua Preston, Crown's Chief Legal Officer, will contact the VCGLR shou ld this position change. 

Please let me know if you have any queries or concerns. 

Regards 

11/lichelle Fielding I Group General Manager - Regulatory and Compliance I Crown Resorts Limited 

From: Ben Considine 
Sent : Wednesday, 19 July 2017 2:13 PM 
To: Michelle Fielding 
Cc: Catherine Myers; Jason Cremona; Matt Sheens; Alan Stone 
Subject: VCGLR - Request for information 

Dear Ms Fieldi ng, 

l w: 

Good afternoon, my name is Ben Considine and I am one of the Inspectors w ithin the Investigations Team, formally 

the Probity Team. 

1 refer to Jason Cremona's letter dated 13 July 2017 w it h respect to the convictions of Crown Melbourne Limited 

employees in mainland China. 

I have been appointed as the lead investigator for the Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor Regulation's 

review of these matters. 

I understand that reasons/sentencing remarks have been released by the Chinese authorities in relation to the 
convictions. Could you please confirm whet her or not this is the case and if such documents are available provide 
copies of documents and any available English translation of the documents as a matter of urgency. 

Should you w ish to discuss this matter further I can be contacted on - or by email 

Yours sincerely 

Ben Considine I Inspector I Compliance 
Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor Regulation 
Level 3 12 Shelley Street, Richmond, Victoria 3121 

I ph. 1300 1s2 457 
I www.vcqlr.vic.gov.au 


